
  
 
 

Astrum Multi Academy Trust  
CEO and Executive Headteacher: Lara Parr 
Hatchside School  
Head of School: Vicky Mummery  
Aldborough Road North, Newbury Park, IG2 7SR 

 

 

The school is strongly committed to Safeguarding and Promoting the Welfare 
of Children and Young People. The successful applicant shall be required to 
undertake an enhanced DBS disclosure and other safer recruitment checks. 

2 x Midday Assistants 
Hatchside School 

 
Permanent Post 

7.5 hours per week, term time only (44.26 weeks) 
 Scale OUTL1C (2-3), £11.21 - £11.41 p/h (Annual actual salary £3,719.18)  

 
We are seeking to appoint 2 x Midday Assistants who would enjoy working in our School. Hatchside 
School is a new school that opened in April 2021, we support young children with a range of complex 
special educational needs and will cater for pupils aged 2-7 years of age. It is a busy environment in 
which the Midday Assistanrs will need to be adaptable and responsive to children’s individual needs. 
 
Our staff are highly valued and we are looking to recruit Midday Assistants to join our dedicated 
team, to support the pupils during the lunchtime period for 1 and half hours per day. 
 
If you are enthusiastic and enjoy working with a friendly team please complete an application form.  
 
We are dedicated to providing a range of induction and continuing professional development 
opportunities to the successful candidate and look forward to hearing from applicants with suitable 
skills and experience.  
 
If you would like to discuss this opportunity, please contact Vicky Mummery, Head of School on 020 
590 7272.  
 
For more information about Hatchside School, please visit www.astrum-mat.org and follow the link 
to the Hatchside School website https://www.hatchside-school.org/. 
 
Please send your completed application form to The HR officer at: Astrum Multi Academy Trust, 
Hatchside School, Aldborough Road North, Newbury Park, Ilford IG2 7SR or by email to 
recruitment@astrum-mat.org  
 
Closing date: 17th February 2022 
Shortlisting to be held: 21st February 2022 
Interviews will be held on: 28th February 2022 
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